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Diary Dates:      

MAY 

Tues 23rd—Inter-house football/netball tournaments 

Weds 24th—ABC Assembly 

Thurs 25th—MSA Y6 Kwik Cricket at Burgess Hill CC 

(TBC) 

Fri 26th—Awards Assembly (for invited parents) 

Mon 29th– Fri 2nd June—HALF TERM—school closed 

Mon 5th June—INSET DAY—school closed 

Tues 6th –Fri 9th June—Y6 Safer Cycling Week 1 

Mon 12th-Fri 16th June—Y6 Safer Cycling Week 2 

Fri 16th June—Shakespeare Class Assembly (TBC) 

Fri 16th June—Y3,Y4 & Y5 Summer Disco 

Headteacher Message  
Dear parents and carers 
This week we have been participating in the annual, nationwide initiative ‘Walk to School 
Week’. The purpose has been to encourage children and their families to leave their cars at 
home, where practical, and walk to school. We are all aware of the many benefits this has 
and I would like to express my thanks to all of those families and 
children that participated with such enthusiasm. I would also like to 
thank the many parents that have organised token collections along 
Southway and given up their time to actively support such a worthy                        
enterprise. Our children have really enjoyed taking part and I look 
forward to announcing the winning House in Monday’s assembly. 
We have organised a treat for the winners which I know the children will enjoy. Given the 
success of the week we are now considering having a Walk to School Week once per term to 
ensure that this week does not end up feeling like tokenism. If you would like to help out 
next time just contact the school office; we would be delighted to hear from you. 
‘If you're walking down the right path and you're willing to keep walking, eventually you'll 
make progress’. Barack Obama 

Have a good weekend                           Mr P Newbold   

Photographs 

School photographs are coming home    
tonight. Please make sure orders are      
returned to the school office by next       
Friday, 26th May. 
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Arun Khursheed 

(Shakespeare) Was awarded 

a certificate & trophy for  

being named as this season’s       

Manager’s Player for his 

team, Athletico Burgess Hill. 

Twin sisters Mia & Lily Scrase     

recently raised more than £600 for 

the Trevor Mann Baby Unit, by taking 

part the Mid Sussex Marathon 

Weekend. Mia participated in 3   

separate races. Both girls featured 

in a front page article  in the Mid 

Sussex Times, which detailed their 

achievement. 

Isabelle Gasper 

(Shakespeare) gained 

Distinctions in both her 

Grade 1 Cello Exam & a 

Ballet Exam. 

Max Beauchamp Codd (Rowling) 

Was recently awarded his Purple 

Belt in karate. He also took part 

in his first sparring match, which 

he won. 

Sophie Woodland (Dali) was 

awarded her Level 7 and Level 8 

certificates for gymnastics. She 

had to learn & perform 20   

different challenges. 
Liam Brooks-Wilson (Picasso) took 

part in the Ashington Cougars foot-

ball tournament, playing for his team 

Hassocks Robins. They came 5th 

overall in the competition. 

Alfie & Joshua Chewter  

(Turner) won trophies in a    recent 

football tournament. Alfie’s team 

came 3rd, and  Josh’s finished in 5th 

place.  

Aleyna Adams (Dickens) has 

recently been awarded her 

British Gymnastics Proficiency 

Level 7 & Level 8 certificate & 

badges.  

Oscar John (Shakespeare) was 

awarded the BHRFC 2016/17  

Under 9s Players Player Trophy, 

after being chosen by his team-

mates. 

Jacey McNaboe (Hawking)  

got a medal & trophy  for 

playing for Southdown     Rov-

ers Girls Football Team, who 

were runners-up in their 

league this year. 



Out of School 

Achievements 

Hannah Sargeant (Rowling) 

came 3rd in a horseriding 

competition, after competing 

against other riders playing 

games on their ponies. 

Evan China (Hawking) was 

awarded his Football Manager’s 

Player of the Year trophy, from 

Southdown Rovers. 

Luke Kavallierou from Man-

dela class entered the Forti-

tude Taekwondo competition, 

he was awarded medals for 

participation, bronze for spar-

ring and gold in flying side 

Eva Kerr (Mandela)  recently 
performed with Ariel Drama 
Academy at the Hawth    
Theatre in Crawley.She had a 
singing solo and a speaking 
part along with dance      

routines and drama pieces. 
Next month she will     
perform LAMDA piece at St 
Paul's college. She will be 
Cruella-de-Vil from 101    
Dalmatians. 

 

 

Wedding News 

Miss Thomas, one of our 

Y5 Teaching Assistants,   is getting married 

later this month, and will      return after 

Half Term as Mrs Watson.  Congratulations 

and best wishes to her and her future hus-

Year 6 Leavers Production 

Performance dates are -  

Tuesday 11th July 6pm-7.30pm 

Wednesday 12th July 1.30-3pm & 6pm-7.30pm 

Year 6 Leavers Disco is on Friday 21st July from 5.30-7.30pm 


